
Susan Stark
Falmouth
LD 227
Dear Members of the Health Coverage, Insurance, and Financial Services Committee:
I am a strong supporter of gender affirming care for people of all genders. I hope the 
committee will vote to protect providers of reproductive and gender-affirming 
medical care from attacks stemming from hostile laws in other states.
Thank you for considering my testimony.
Susan


